## View this email in your browser

## INDIA RURAL EVANGELICAL FELLOWSHIP

No more tests. No more classes. The 2024-2025 school year is finished, and everyone—students and staff—has closed the year with full and grateful hearts. As students continue to trickle home for summer break, campus grows more and more quiet, giving us a chance to reflect on all God has done this year. Click the image below to watch a special message from John Rebba.



On behalf of the entire Rebba family and IREF staff, thank you for your partnership this school year. You are helping transform lives and rewrite stories.

## **Sponsorship Packets**



Sponsors, you should have received your sponsorship packet for this year—including a letter from your student, a photo, and more.

Sponsoring a child is one of the most impactful ways you can help transform a life in rural India. Thank you for championing your student!

If you did not receive your packet or if you have any questions, please contact us as sponsors@irefusa.org

**Sponsor a Student** 









Copyright (C) 2025 IREF. All rights reserved.

Our mailing address is:

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe</u>